
Dear Mr. & Ms. ,

Case Western Reserve University students are smart, strong, flexible, innovative and caring. I have seen this 
as a parent of two CWRU graduates and with the students I encounter each day in my role as vice president 
for student affairs. This past year in particular, I have been impressed by the accomplishments of our students. 
At every turn, I have seen incredible courage, optimism, problem-solving, creativity and resilience. We have 
all been pushed in new ways, and together we have risen to face those challenges head-on.

Our staff in the Division of Student Affairs is committed to helping all students succeed—no matter their 
circumstances. We are dedicated to creating a supportive community, forging campus connections, fostering 
diversity and inclusion, and developing leaders. Our initiatives and programs are designed to help our students 
reach their fullest potential in the classroom and beyond.

We are able to offer this level of personal engagement because of the financial support from parents 
like you. Gifts to the Parents and Family Fund allow us to continue delivering the best possible experience 
to all of our students. 

If you are able, I hope you will make a gift to the Parents and Family Fund. In these ever-changing times, 
your support can make an immediate—and lasting—impact on the lives of our students.

With gratitude,

Louis W. Stark 
Vice President for Student Affairs 
Case Western Reserve University

P.S.: Some families give at a leadership level and choose to join the Parents Leadership Council.
To learn more about the council, please visit case.edu/annualgiving/plc or contact 
at .

Mr. & Ms. 

Select your area of support:
 Parents & Family Fund

 Other 

If no fund is selected, your gift will be used 
where it is needed most.

One-Time Gift:
 $50.00
 Other: 

I would like to make a leadership level 
gift of $2,500 or more and join the 
Parents Leadership Council:
 $2,500
 Other: 

OR

 �Sign me up for a recurring gift of 
$		  , to be 
charged to my credit card on the 1st 
or 15th of each month (please circle one) 
and join Spartans Lead.

Choose your payment method:
�	� Check enclosed (made payable to 

Case Western Reserve University)

�	 Online at giving.case.edu/parentfall23

	� Please charge my gift to my: 
 Visa       MC       AMEX       Discover

Name 

Card # 

Exp. Date 	  CVV 	

Signature 

1



Matching Gifts

More than 26 million people work for companies 
that match employees’ charitable contributions. 
Are you one of them? Policies and eligibility 
vary by each company, with some extending 
this benefit to spouses and retirees. 
For more information and to see if your 
company offers a matching gift program, visit  

cwru.edu/annualgiving/match

Spartans Lead is the monthly giving program 
of Case Western Reserve University.

With Spartans Lead—Case Western Reserve’s recurring giving program—you can 
make a difference in the lives of CWRU students with as little as $5 per month. You 
will receive periodic updates about your impact on campus, and may change or cancel 
your commitment at any time, no questions asked. To learn more and become a 

member, visit cwru.edu/annualgiving/spartanslead.

Preferred Name 	

Spouse/Partner 	

Home Address 1 	

Home Address 2 	

City, State, ZIP 	

Home Phone 	

Cell Phone 	

Preferred Email 	

Employer 	

Job Title 	

Business Address 1 	

Business Address 2 	

City, State, ZIP 	

Phone 	

Business Email 	

Thanks for staying in touch!

Parents Leadership Council 
The Parents Leadership Council for Student Affairs is a group of dedicated CWRU 
parents who seek to move the university forward by enhancing the student 
experience. The council works closely with Student Affairs and University Relations. 
Philanthropists at heart, council members give generously to the Parents and Family 
Fund as well as several other University priorities. Visit case.edu/annualgiving/plc  

if you are interested in joining or for more information.


